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NPQML & NPQSL 

 Dates for the new cohort of NPQML and NPQSL coming soon! 

 

For more information, contact Susanne Combe 

 

scombe@bestacademies.org.uk  

The BEST Teaching School is a registered Appropriate Body with the 
Department for Education. As such we will register, supervise and 
provide training for the NQTs and their Mentors. 
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COMING IN THE SUMMER TERM 

 The Olevi Creative Teacher Programme                                                                     

Teaching Skill Programme 

Outstanding Teaching Assistant Programme 

NQT end of Year Celebration 

STARTING IN MARCH! 


